
H.E. Ambassador OHMORI paid a courtesy call on Hon. Minister Molale 

24th March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 24 March 2023, H.E. OHMORI Setsuo, Ambassador of Japan to the 

Republic of Botswana, paid a courtesy call on Honorable Eric M. Molale, 

the Minister of Transportation and Public Works.  

During the meeting, they discussed about future cooperation in the 

area of quality road infrastructure.  

 


